LPHS

2020 GRADUATE

INFORMATION
GRADUATION BAG PICK UP- MAY 19

ALL Seniors should plan to pick up their graduation supplies
(Cap, Gown, Cords, Diploma Cover, Awards, and Gifts) between
noon and 3:00pm in front of the school. Students will stay in
their car and staff will deliever bags to you!

SENIOR EXIT SURVEY - MAY 27

Tell us your plans for the future! Please take a brief moment to complete
the Senior Exit Survey. This has been put on the Senior Google
Classroom or click the link http:.//bit.ly/GEARUPSeniorExitSurvey.

PAY ALL FEES 7/ FINES - MAY 27

ALL seniors should check their fine status through the district TouchBase
payment system (touchbase.bend ki12.or.us) and pay all outstanding fees/fines
by May 27, 2020. Students with unpaid fines may not be given the opportunity
to participate in the Diploma Walk event.

DIPLOMA WALK - MAY 28 and 29

Senior students and no more than 6 family members are invited to join us for a commemorative
Diploma Walk on May 28 and 29. Per the state guidelines, we will REQUIRE all attendees to wear
a face mask while on campus. Please bring your Diploma Cover for this event.

Seniors are assigned time slots below, by alpha last name. We ask grads to proceed to the
auditorium lobby entrance, wash/sanitize hands, walk across the stage to receive their diploma
(masks may be removed for this portion) and finally take a commemorative photo as they exit.
Please wear your cap and gown. Student alpha last name time slots are as follows:

A-B May 28 from 10-11am C-D May 28 from 12-1pm E-G May 28 from 1-2pm H-K May 28 from 2-3pm
L-N May 29 from 10-11am O-R May 29 from 12-1pm S May 29 from 1-2pm T-Z May 29 from 2-3pm

“"Attending your assigned time slot is extremely important, as it helps us maintain the state health & safety requirements.
Considerations may be made for extreme hardship, please contact danielle.patrick@bend.k12.or.us for options.

CLASS OF 2020 VIRTUAL CEREMONY - JUNE 5

The Commencement of the LPHS Class of 2020 will be streamed live locally, June 5 at 7pm on
COTV channel 11 (611 HD). The ceremony will also be streamed live on BLS social media outlets

We just collected your iPad, but we still heed you
to stay connected! Please use a smart phone or
other home device to check your school email
through June 11th. All info will also be posted on
the Senior Google Classroom




2020 GRADUATE

PHOTO SUBMISSIONS

SUBMIT CAP & GOWN PICS - MAY 22

We want to highlight photos of seniors in their cap and
gown during the virtual ceremony, airing June 5 at 7pm!
See below for submission instructions & criteria.

SUBMISSION GUIDELINES & CRITERIA

e Email submissions to lapinehighgrads@bend k12.or.us

e Name file LPHS_last name_first name

e Photos should be taken in a wide/landscape format to best integrate
into the televised program

e Students should be dressed in LPHS cap & gown and cords

¢ All submissions must be school appropriate to be considered for the
virtual ceremony

Please note that not all submissions will make it into the final program. It will be up
to the professional editing crew to determine which elements are included in the
final production.

The Commencement of the LPHS Class of 2020 will be streamed
live locally, June 5 at 7pm on COTV channel 11 (611 HD). The
ceremony will also be streamed live on BLS social media outlets

Continue to visit the LPHS Senior Google
Classroom for Senior Info and Follow LPHS on
Facebook or Instagram!




